
CENWP-OD-O        Date: 15 August 2023 
 
MEMORANDUM FOR THE RECORD 
 
SUBJECT: 23 LMN 08 Spillbay 5 
 
Spillbay 5 closed on August 15 at 0720 hours after it was found to have a damaged lower gasket, 
causing a large spray of water to shoot out in an irregular pattern.  Spillbay 4 was opened to 
accommodate the flow required.  Spillbay 5 will remain closed until after the parts arrive and the 
spillbay can be dogged off and closed for repairs.   
 
Due to the low volume of water that Lower Monumental Dam is currently spilling, the spill 
pattern in the Fish Passage Plan requests that spillbay 2, 5, and 7 be open at 1 stop.  With 
spillbay 5 removed, Lower Monumental Dam is now using spillbays 2, 4, and 7 open at 1 stop.  
The current spill pattern ends August 31, 2023.   
 

 
A. Species – N/A 
B. Origin – N/A 
C. Length – N/A 
D. Marks and tags – N/A 
E. Marks and Injuries found on carcass – N/A 
F. Cause and Time of Death – N/A 
G. Future and Preventative Measures –Continue to monitor and perform maintenance on 

spillbay gates.   
 
 
 
Denise Griffith  
Supervisory Fish Biologist  
Lower Monumental Dam  
(509) 282-7211  
Denise.S.Griffith@usace.army.mi 


